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TAU CHAPTER OF DELTA KAPPA GAMMA SOCIETY

MEMORIAL GRANTS-IN-AID AWARDS

Each year Tau Chapter of Delta Kappa Gamma Society give two Grants-in -Aid 
Awards to senior girls who are entering the teaching profession.  Only girls from schools 
where there presently are or have been, Tau Chapter members are eligible. 

The senior girls in each school who have indicated teaching as their career 
interest and are at least in the upper half of their class, should be informed of these 
awards and urged to apply for them. 

All application should be returned to the Guidance Counselor, who will choose 
one candidate whose serious intent is to enroll in the field of teaching.  We will 
consider only one application from each school and will not make choices if sent 
several applications.  

Selection of the candidate should be based on the following: 

 Character
 Potential for teaching
 Personality
 Scholarship

The selected candidate’s completed form, picture, transcript, letter of recommendations 
and contact phone number and email should be sent to: 

HEIDT-DUNWELL, Debra Sue                               

5844 State Road 52, Callicoon, 12750

rdunwell@hvc.rr.com

by April 19, 2024. 

The final determination of the recipients of the awards will made by the Tau Chapter 
Grants-in-Aid  Committee, using the same criteria as was used by the Guidance 
Counselor. 

No girl is eligible for this award if she has not been accepted into a college. 


